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ed by the Senate of Canada and a Bill 
of Divorce founded thereon may be 
passed without any further notice to
you.

( When the petition is one by a hus­
band for a divorce from his wife, add 
the following) :

7. If you show, to the satisfaction 
of the Senate Committee on Divorce, 
that you have, and that you are pre­
pared to establish upon oath, a good 
defence to the charges made by the
petition of which the within written 
(or hereto annexed) document is a true 
copy, and that you have not sufficient 

to defend yourself, that Corn-money
mittee may make an order that your 
husband shall provide you with the 
necessary means to sustain your de­
fence, including the cost of retaining 
counsel, and the travelling and living 
expenses of yourself and of witnesses 
summoned to Ottawa on your behalf.

(.Signature of Petitioner or of his
Solicitor.)
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